
 
 
 

 

TECHNICAL ADVISORY MEMO 
 

№:             TAMF4-2018-005 

Date:         April 17, 2018 

To:             All 

Subject:    Onroak Bulletin F4.13.03.18 – Harnesses from Sabelt 
 
Sabelt has joined the US F4 series as a 2018 contingency sponsor.  All cars in the series will be required 
to have Sabelt harnesses, per Onroak Bulletin F4.13.03.18.  These must be installed to pass annual 
safety tech before official practice begins at VIR. 
 
Harnesses may be ordered immediately from Onroak for shipment or may be picked up at VIR. 
 
This is a mandatory update.  The harnesses are Type 1 parts. 


